Finch Family Survey

Finch Elementary values input from families and would like to hear from you! The next couple of weeks, we will be conducting a survey to learn more about student and family experiences at Finch. The purpose of the survey is to help focus our energy in improving the student and parent experiences at school. Please take a few minutes to answer questions on the following topics:

Family Engagement: The degree to which families become involved with and interact with their child's school.

School Fit: Families' perceptions of how well a school matches their child's developmental needs.

Learning Behaviors: Families' perceptions of their child's learning-related behaviors.

School Climate: Perceptions of the overall social and learning climate of the school.

School Safety: Perceptions of student physical and psychological safety at school.

Families can access the survey through the Finch website or visiting the website listed below. You can also scan the image to the right with your phone's QR scanner. surveys.panoramaed.com/spokane/finch



Thank you for your commitment to Finch Elementary! Please contact the office if you have any problems accessing the survey.